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W E L C O M EW E L C O M E

Our assemblies next week will have a focus

on our core value of kindness as we launch

our annual appeal for the Trussell Trust’s

foodbank. Donations of non-perishable

items will be collected at the end of the week

before the items get delivered to the

warehouse so they can be distributed to local

people in need of support. Students should

bring items to the student leadership area

before school. Many thanks in advance for

your support.

P r i d e ,  R e s p e c t  &  K i n d n e s s

Mrs Johnson

Headteacher

Photo of the weekHighlights of this week’s news at school 
and forthcoming events  # w e a r e b l y t h e

 S P O O K Y  N E W  R E A D S  H A V E
L A N D E D  I N  T H E  L I B R A R Y !  

Just in time for Halloween, our library has some
brand-new, seriously spooky books for you to sink
your teeth into 

Thanks to the generous donation from Miss
Matthias, students can now dive into eerie worlds
filled with vampires, faeries, and supernatural
adventures.

Introducing our Year 12 subject ambassadors for maths and
further maths. Students have already made a great start in
their roles helping out at the Year 6 Open Evening.  Staff are
looking forward to them getting start on the projects they have
planned which includes supporting and tutoring younger
students with maths.

Y E A R  1 2  S U B J E C T  A M B A S S A D O R S

Year 10 geographers had a fantastic day at Chester Zoo. As part

of their Living World topic they have studied the species

found in the rainforest and desert ecosystems. Students were

lucky enough to see both the jaguar and tigers! We hope

students enjoyed the day.

Y E A R  1 0  V I S I T  C H E S T E R  Z O O  



Y E A R  9  S P O R T S
J O U R N A L I S T S

U K M T
C H A L L E N G E

Well done to our Year

12 and 13 girls who

took part in last week's

UKMT competition, a

chance for them to

compete against other

students from across

the country tackling

challenging maths

problems.
Our junior sports journalists have been hard at work over

the last two weeks. Mason has been capturing some photos

of our Sixth Form Port Vale Football Programme.

Whereas Adam and Michael have been interviewing the

coach and one of the players to get their views ahead of

the new season. Here is their report:

"Today we got the opportunity to speak to the PVFC

Blythe Bridge Sixth Form team. When the coach was asked

about his latest Year 12 players, he said they settled in quite

well and that they’re enjoying their football, working hard,

and getting their training in. The training as of now

consists of the basics - mostly possession drills. They look

forward to their first match on Wednesday, and the coach

thinks he has a good group with lots of quality that could

do very well throughout the season.

We also spoke to Nikoli, one of the Year 13 players. He

thinks they are looking more promising this season and

hopes he can encourage them to do well. The team has

developed their ability and their team morale. He enjoys

representing our school and PVFC in matches across the

country and has recognised the opportunities and

knowledge he has gained. A team goal has not been

established just yet but it’s clear they want the title! As a

personal goal this year Nikoli wants to be a leader on and

off the pitch, contribute more to matches, get at least 15

goals/assist and hopefully win a personal award."

Great report Adam and Michael!

E A S Y  F U N D R A I S I N G
Raise free donations for Blythe Bridge High School & Sixth Form - PRK

Committee when shopping online with easyfundraising. It won’t cost you a

penny extra.

All you need to do is:

1. Go to: www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/blythebridgehssc/ and join for free.

2. Install the app and Donation Reminder extension.

3. Activate your donation before shopping online and the retailer will

automatically donate to us for free!

Thank you for your support.

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/blythebridgehssc/


L O O K I N G  F O R W A R D

C A R E E R S  S P O T L I G H T  -  B E N C H M A R K  8

Tuesday 7  Octoberth

Primary Cluster Concert

Thursday 9  Octoberth

Percy Jackson Theatre Trip

Thursday 16  Octoberth

HE/ apprenticeship fair

Wednesday 22  Octobernd

Year 7-11 Flu immunisations

Thursday 23  Octoberrd

Sixth Form Open Evening

Many thanks to Kingsmead School for

inviting a group of Year 12 & 13 students to

their Oxbridge Hub evening. The feedback

from staff and students was extremely

positive and the information shared by the

Oxford University outreach team has

already been discussed in school.

We are delighted to be working with other

schools within the JTMAT to ensure

students to have high aspirations for their

next steps beyond the sixth form.

S T U D E N T  L E A D E R S H I P

Year 7: Health and wellbeing

Year 8: What are the effects of smoking and vaping? 

Year 9: How can we manage stress?

Year 10: What is happiness? 

Year 11: Revision skills

KEY DATES

M E N U  C H O I C E

AUTUMN TERM 
MONDAY P4 CITIZENSHIP

R E M I N D E R
A reminder for students to check their timetables and

bring in the correct kit for their PE lessons with

appropriate footwear.  Please also remember to bring

in ingredients for food technology lessons. 

A S S E M B L I E SA S S E M B L I E S
Year 7-11: Harvest

Year 12: House Leadership
Year 13: Preparing for Interview

Many congratulations to the 25 students who

have applied to become year group ambassadors.

It is fantastic to see so many of you apply for this

opportunity and you will all receive achievement

points in recognition of your hard work.

For more information about the other student

leadership opportunities available, please see the

information below.



If you are interested in purchasing items
please email t.matthias@bb-hs.co.uk
and we will let you know what we have
in stock. Donations are always welcome.

Did you know you can raise free
donations for Blythe Bridge High
School & Sixth Form every time
you shop online? With over 7,500
retailers including Tesco,
Amazon, John Lewis and more, a
percentage of what you spend is
donated to our school at no extra
cost to you. Signing up takes just
a moment and is completely free
– simply scan the QR code below
to get started and help support
our students.

https://jtscitt.co.uk/





